Dear Parent,

We are re-launching our Recyclables Collection
Campaign from the 4™ of October, 2015.
We will be collecting newspapers, magazines, books,
batteries, aluminum cans, plastic and glass bottles.

All collections will be recorded in the student’s school
diary by the teacher at the collection point.

During this time period students who collect
10kgs or above newspapers, magazines and
old books, will get the opportunity to have
their hand imprinton the Pledge Wall and a
participation certificate.
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